Blacktown City £

Your Ref: SSD 6078 Mod 5
File no: MC-10-2286/2
13 May 2016
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Fiona Gibson

Dear Ms Gibson,

Re: Section 96(2) Modification Application to Warehouse and Distribution
Facilities at Oakdale Central, Horsley Park, Fairfield LGA (Lots 1C, 2B & 3)
(SSD 6078 MOD 5)

| refer to the above s75W modification request and your correspondence dated 22 March
20186, requesting our comments with regard to the revised proposal detailed in the
Proponent’s Modification Application dated 9 March 2016.

The proposal has been reviewed by us, and we have no objection to the proposal.

We also trust that all relevant owners and occupiers in Eastern Creek will be informed of
this proposal, in particular the industrial properties north of the site.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact me on 9839 6228.

Yours faithfully,

M A

Manager Development Assessment

I\Planners\Ruth BennetttMC SSD Sears\SSD 6078 Mod 5 MC-10-2286-2 Response Letter.Docx




